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FELLOW WESTWOODIANS, 

 
School is back in session and Jackie and I now have a 4th, 2nd, 
and Kindergartner at St. Catharine. I am finding 4th grade math 
to be slightly confusing but I am sure we will get through it. Be 
sure to look out for all the kids walking to school or getting on or 
off the bus.  
 
Town Hall grounds construction continues, but it looks like the 
ribbon cutting will be October 16th from 4 to 6 pm. The City is 
working to create a small block party style event which is great.  
 
A local Girl Scout troop has placed safety flags at the crosswalks 
around Town Hall in hopes people are able to be more visible 
when crossing. Westwood Civic was happy to sponsor the crea-
tion of these flags and think the troop did an outstanding job. My 
family has found that the flags help but we still have to be very 
vigilant when crossing as drivers do not typically stop and let us 
cross. 
 
I attended the Westwood Multicultural fest this previous Satur-
day and had a great time meeting new people. Our Westwood 
Civic board members wore brand new WCA shirts and handed 
out information flyers to the festival-goers. I spoke to several 
families, most of whom did not know we existed. It was great to 
inform people that they have a voice in the neighborhood. 
 
On September 14th our friends of Westwood Works are hosting 
their last Second Saturday of the year. But before that kicks off 
there will be the 11th annual Westwood Art Show. Westwood 
Works basically will have something for you to do from 11 am till 
10 pm on Saturday the 14th. So don't miss out on the fun! 
 
The November election is only a couple of months away. Please 
be sure to educate yourself on the issues and candidates as 
every election (even off-year ones) matter. 
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WESTWOOD CIVIC  MEETINGS 

• Steering Committee Meet-

ings are held at Westwood 

Town Hall, 7:00pm, on the 

second Tuesday of Jan, 

April, July, & October 

• General Membership 

Meetings are held at 

Westwood Town Hall, 

7:00pm, on the third 

Tuesday of each month. 

• ALL meetings are open to 

the public.  EVERYONE is 

welcome! 

Serving Westwood since 1911 

Westwood Flags are Back!   

$30 Order yours today!c.org 

info@westwoodcivic.org 
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Girl Scout Troop 41215 led 
by Becky Roell will each re-
ceive their Girl Scout Silver 
Award for this Westwood 
Business District Safety Flag 
project. Funded with NSP 
money through Westwood 
Civic Association, after work-
ing on this project all sum-
mer, the flags are now in 
place. Residents and visitors 
to Westwood have been mak-
ing good use of the flags.  

Our last Westwood Second Saturday event of the year will be on 
Saturday, September 14, from 5:00pm to 10:00pm. This event is 
preceded by the 11th annual Westwood Art Show which will run 
from 11:00am to 5:00pm. Harrison Ave., 
between Montana Ave. and Epworth 
Ave., will be closed for the events.  
 

Both events will include craft beer from 
West Side and 3 Points, great live music 
headlined by the Young Heirlooms, a 
great variety of food trucks and booths, 
and a wealth of games and activities for 
all ages.  
 

This is a family and pet friendly event. 
The fun starts at 11:00am and runs until 
10:00pm. Don't miss it! 

Adopt-a-pot reminder!  Poor babies!  This weather 
has been taking a toll on the greenery leaving only 
the most determined of weedy growth to flour-
ish!  Please be sure your pot(s) are getting wa-
tered (and weeded, if necessary)!  Thanks for tak-
ing our neighborhood to heart; the visual aspects 
show how much you care and create a welcoming 
environment!  If you have some ideas to share 
please email me at: majones711@gmail.com. 

mailto:majones711@gmail.com
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Six members of our Leadership team joined the 

CRC’s River Trek this year. They canoed and 

kayaked 75 mile, over 5 days, down the Little Miami 

to the Ohio, wrapping up at the Public Landing 

downtown. A fantastic time was had by all on this 

exciting new experience. 

The leadership team meets the first and third Mon-

day of the month at (at Town Hall and Third Presby-

terian, respectively) at 7pm, and plans activities for 

their peers as well as ways to positively contribute to 

the community. For more information, follow us on 

Facebook (facebook.com/cincyunitedyouthcouncil) 

or Instagram (@cincyunited), or email emilylyn-

wca@gmail.com 

CUCY is a partnership of Westwood Civic Association, East Westwood Im-

provement Association, and Cincinnati Recreation Commission.  
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Joseph and Bernard Steinkamp and their  
Contributions to the Architecture of the West Side 

(Price Hill, Delhi, and Westwood) 
 

Wednesday, September 11, 7:00 pm 

Westwood First Presbyterian Church 

(3011 Harrison Avenue, entrance and parking off of Koenig Avenue) 

 

 

Our speaker will be Tom Connor, PhD, a retired university professor and government researcher, who took an 
interest in architects Joseph and Bernard Steinkamp after he bought Joseph Steinkamp's home in Price Hill.  
He has been doing extensive research into which homes and buildings are attributed to the brothers with the 
goal of writing a book on their life and works.  Many of the homes he located are in the Price Hill and Delhi are-
as but a few Westwood homes have also been identified.  The Steinkamps did both residential and commer-
cial work including one of the additions to Westwood First Presbyterian Church.  Come see if there are any 
homes and buildings you recognize both on the westside and throughout the city! 
 

Check out www.WestwoodHistorical.org  

 

Madcap Education Center is currently enrolling for Fall Session! Classes in-

clude Puppet Making for Adults, Zumba, PreK Ballet, Intro to Comics, and 

many more. Check our registration website for full list of classes and prices 

http://madcapeducationcenter.asapconnected.com Classes start on Sep 9 

and go until either Oct 26th or Dec 21st , depending on the class. 

Additionally, join us for the Know Theater’s production of Alice in Neverland 
on Saturday, September 14th at 11AM. Tickets $10 for ages 12 months and 
older. Reserve tickets by calling our box office at 513-241-6550.  

http://www.WestwoodHistorical.org
http://madcapeducationcenter.asapconnected.com


SHOP WESTWOOD! 
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Westword’s Monthly Ad Rates 

Published ~12 times a year by WCA with funds 

supplied by the Neighborhood Support Program, 

local advertisers & membership dues.   WCA has 

322 active memberships.  For information about 

placing an ad: info@westwoodcivic.org 

$100—Full Page;  $50—Half Page; $50—Insert; 

$25—Quarter Page; $10—Business Card 

Want your Westwords electronically? 

Subscribe at: http://westwoodcivic.org/

westwords/  
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WCA Board April 2018—April 2019 

Officers 

President Henry Frondorf  

Vice President Tom Sauter  

Vice President Shawntee Stallworth Schramm (513) 364—9025 

Treasurer Steve Beckman (513) 481-0840 

Recording Secretary Sara Overstake  

Membership Secretary Stephen Schramm (513) 346-9944 

Board of Directors 

Alexa Justice April Stephens  Geneva Clark 

Emily Reynolds Larry Eiser John Bowen      

John Alec Kerr Abe Brandbury Anne Murphy 



WANT TO KNOW MORE 

ABOUT THE WCA?

WESTWOODCIVIC.ORG 

• The Constitution 

• Strategic plan 

• Newsletter Archives  

• Meeting information 

• Meeting Minutes 

• Local/government links 

• Membership forms 

• Email sign up 

PLEASE  
PLACE  
STAMP  
HERE 

Westwood Civic Association 
P.O. Box 11466 

Cincinnati, Ohio 45211 
Westwoodcivic.org 

 


